
The following introductory session will provide you will a brief overview of 

Kooth, explaining the new activities within our self help resources,  

as well as a live demonstration of the service, to see what a young  

person experiences when they access Kooth. 

 

 

To attend please register on the following link. 

 

 Wed 17th Feb 2021 at 7—8pm 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/140978385145 

 
This event is available to all Parents with children aged 11-18 across in Tameside & Glossop 

. 

 

 


